
The Intersector Project is a non-profit organization that seeks to empower practitioners in the government, 
business, and non-profit sectors to collaborate to solve problems that cannot be solved by one sector alone. We 
present real examples of collaborations in many places, across many issues and illuminate the tools that make them 
successful. 

Learn more at intersector.com. 

Intersector Support is a unique combination of facilitation, mediation, and project advisory services 
that aims to improve the efficacy of your cross-sector collaboration and minimize its need for costly 
ongoing external support. 

With years of experience examining successful collaborations and creating high-quality resources for 
practitioners, The Intersector Project brings expertise rooted in process, or the “how” of cross-sector 
partnership. Through Intersector Support, we lead a small number of meetings with collaboration 
partners, emphasizing key design choices that influence collaborative success and nurturing your 
collaboration’s capacity to manage conflict and work effectively.

We offer two types of pro-bono support based on where your collaboration is in its process.

Offered to a collaboration still in its early stages. 
Sample objectives include:
• Ensure partners have a shared understanding 

of the problem they are seeking to influence 
through collaboration.

• Clarify the financial and non-financial assets 
available to the partnership and how partners 
intend to use them.

• Establish a governance structure for the 
collaboration.

• Agree on the components of an operating 
culture for the collaboration.

• Establish a shared agenda and work plan for the 
collaboration.

Offered to an active collaboration experiencing 
conflict. Includes relevant components of 
Launchpad Support. Sample objectives include:
• Facilitate a solution to a specific problem using 

a mediated approach.
• Address the deficiencies that may have led to 

the problem, increasing future capacity to work 
productively.

LAUNCHPAD SUPPORT REALIGNMENT SUPPORT

The Intersector Project is piloting this initiative pro-bono this spring with up to three projects only. 
If your project is a multi-sector initiative involving government, business, and non-profit partners 
in the New York City area, contact Neil Britto at neil.britto@intersector.com by June 10 to learn 
more and inquire about your project’s suitability for this service. 


